
USCAA Girls 10U Softball Announcement 

This year, the USCAA will have up to 6 softball teams participating in a 10U in-house league.  
All games will be played against other USC teams and all games will be played in USC.  The 
league will use its best efforts to ensure that the teams are equally matched.  The focus of 
the league will be on skill development, learning the game of softball and having fun.  

In addition to the in-house teams, the USCAA will be entering a 10U team into the Greater 
Pittsburgh Girls Softball League (“GPGSL”).  This is a recreational league, but the teams are 
typically very skilled and often roster competitive club players.  The USC GPGSL team will 
travel to other local communities for away games, but the travel should be limited to the 
South Hills and surrounding areas.  The USC GPGSL team will be comprised of 12 – 14 players.  
Players must be no older than 10 years of age as of January 1, 2019 (born 2008 or later).  USC 
GPGSL players will be expected to play for their in-house team and also play for the USC 
GPGSL team – schedule permitting.  In the event of a conflict, USC GPGSL players will play for 
the GPGSL team.  The GPGSL season runs from April 1 – July 31.  The USC GPGSL team will 
also enter a summer tournament.  There is no additional charge to play on the USC GPGSL 
team.   

If your daughter would like to play for the USC GPGSL team, she must attend one of the 
following try out sessions: 

Saturday, March 9, 2019 3:00 –5:00 PM Eisenhower Gym 

Thursday, March 14, 2019     6:30 – 8:30 PM Eisenhower Gym 

Girls should bring a bat, glove, facemask and helmet with a full cage to try outs.  Girls should 
wear tennis shoes – no spikes. 

The tryouts will be judged by experienced impartial evaluators who will not have daughters 
on the team. 

If you have any questions, please contact softball commissioner at softball@uscaasports.org 

Thank you. 

USCAA Softball Commissioner 
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